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From: Travis Garcia <tjgarcia9879@gmail.com>
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To: Justin Nickels <jnickels@manitowoc.org>
Subject: External: Flashing Crosswalk

You don't often get email from tjgarcia9879 @gmail.com. Learn why this is important
Hello Mayor Nickels,

First | wanted to thank you for taking the time out of your busy schedule to spend time with Cub Scout
pack 3934. The kids had a wonderful time!

I talked to you briefly about getting the flashing crosswalk installed on South 14th & Dewey Street. My
son Atticus goes to school at Monroe Elementary. | live on South 15th St. and his mom lives on South
9th St. During bike riding season, he likes to ride to and from school. Unfortunately, | had to have him
stop because the traffic at the hour is very busy for him to cross. Both Jefferson Elementary and Monroe
Elementary are within 3/4 of a mile to 14th & Dewey. There is currently a flashing crosswalk installed on
S 23rd St. And Dewey. There is a lot less foot traffic at that intersection.

I look forward to hearing back on what can be done.

Thank you,
Travis Garcia
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